
Lower Treginnis, DAY 1 
 
Dear all, 
 
We have arrived safely at Lower Treginnis Farm. The children were excellent on the bus 
journey and there was certainly a buzz of excitement in the air! After taking in some 
stunning coastal scenery on the coach, we were warmly welcomed to the farm at around 
2:30pm by the wonderful farm staff.  
 
We were treated to healthy snacks and juice before being shown to our dormitories. 
Following this, Dan (the farm manager) ran through some rules and regulations such as fire 
drills, safety talks and conduct in the cottage and out on the farm. We then headed to the 
boot room and practised getting our waterproofs and wellingtons on correctly.  
 
Before we knew it, it was time for a delicious dinner of jacket potatoes, followed by 
handmade cupcakes! The children then showered and convened in the quiet room, where 
we have been creating our own diaries this evening. We are about to enjoy a hot chocolate 
before settling down for bed. We're all thoroughly looking forward to getting involved with 
our farm tasks tomorrow.  
 
Two children will be writing a follow-up email tomorrow evening with an update of the day's 
events.  
 
Sending well wishes from Wales, 
 
Miss Kennedy 


